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Student Activities Committee Minutes  

September 14, 2023 

The first meeting for the 2023-24 school year began with a brief review of 

results that have come from this committee, updates on our Mental Health 

training, and the status of athletic and activity projects related to the bond.  

Deputy Superintendent Kyle Hayden then presented information regarding 

Blue Valley Enrollment and Transfer Policies, and House Bill 2557 – Open 

Enrollment. A large group question and answer session followed which 

helped to clarify how House Bill 2567 – Open Enrollment currently affects 

these Blue Valley policies. 

The committee broke into smaller groups to allow students, parents, and 

staff to determine if there were any changes we would like to consider to the 

current enrollment and transfer policies.  Each group then shared their 

thoughts with the committee.   

High school, middle school and Blue Valley Recreation provided activity 

and athletic updates. 

 


